HAMEED JAMARUSSADIQ

September 22, 2021

The Honorable Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr.

Governor of Maryland

100 State Circle

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Re: State Complaint dated September 18, 2021

Dear Governor Hogan:

This letter follows my State Complaint dated September 18, 2021 addressed to you (the
Complaint). In the Complaint, "the Documentation" referred on page 4 (item 9) and

page 5 (item 13) of the letter should be read as "the Corruptive Action".

Sincerely,

Hameed Jamarussadiq

c: David J. Cantrell
Gregg Corr
Christine Pilgrim
Gbenimah Slopadoe
Boyd K. Rutherford
Mohammed Choudhury
Carol A. Williamson
Marcella E. Franczkowski
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